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Beverly McFadden <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Tue, May 25, 2021 at 11:17 AM
Reply-To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org
To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org, clerk.cps@lacity.org, councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org, emma.howard@lacity.org,
gilbert.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org, councilmember.lee@lacity.org

Honorable Councilmember De Leon and PLUM Committee Members,

I am concerned about the insufficient study of Greenhouse Gas (GHG) emissions in the Olympic
Tower Project.

The Greenhouse Gas analysis contained in the Project’s Environmental Impact Report (EIR) fails
to comply with CEQA Guidelines. Specifically, the GHG plans relied upon in the EIR are entirely
aspirational and lacking any binding, project-specific requirements. Despite the Project’s GHG
emissions exceeding thresholds routinely used by the City for other City Projects, the City
erroneously refuses to apply the same thresholds now to this project.

Given the insufficient Greenhouse Gas emissions analysis for this project, I urge the PLUM
Committee not to approve the Olympic Tower Project.

Beverly McFadden  
bmcf505@gmail.com  
112 West 5th Street, 966  
Los Angeles, California 90013

Yoo ok Won <info@email.actionnetwork.org> Tue, May 25, 2021 at 5:33 PM
Reply-To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org
To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org, clerk.cps@lacity.org, councilmember.Blumenfield@lacity.org, councilmember.kevindeleon@lacity.org, emma.howard@lacity.org,
gilbert.cedillo@lacity.org, councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.ridley-thomas@lacity.org, councilmember.lee@lacity.org

Honorable Councilmember De Leon and PLUM Committee Members,

I am concerned about the insufficient study of Greenhouse Gas (GHG) emissions in the Olympic
Tower Project.

The Greenhouse Gas analysis contained in the Project’s Environmental Impact Report (EIR) fails
to comply with CEQA Guidelines. Specifically, the GHG plans relied upon in the EIR are entirely
aspirational and lacking any binding, project-specific requirements. Despite the Project’s GHG
emissions exceeding thresholds routinely used by the City for other City Projects, the City
erroneously refuses to apply the same thresholds now to this project.

Given the insufficient Greenhouse Gas emissions analysis for this project, I urge the PLUM
Committee not to approve the Olympic Tower Project.
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Yoo ok Won  
wonyoook@gmail.com  
3055 w. 5th st  
Los angeles, California 90029


